
25 January 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Your child has a place on the trip to attend Poetry Live! in Bath on Monday, 7 February. 

They need to meet me in the main hall at 7:45am; we can then register and walk to the coaches together.  

The coaches must leave on time and if your child is not present we will leave without them: we leave 

promptly at 8:15am. 

All students must be in school uniform.  They will need to bring a packed lunch as there will not be an 

opportunity to leave the building.  We are hoping to be back by 5:00pm but students will be able to contact 

you if we are running late.  If they have a predisposition to travel sickness, please ensure that they have 

taken the relevant medication before.  

Please make sure that you have paid and given consent (via Scopay) as without this your child will not be 

able to go on the trip.  

It might be a good idea to bring a notebook as they might want to collate some of the information given 

out during the day. All students will definitely need a pen. 

This trip is valuable and I am sure that they will all gain a lot from it.  

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Whysall 

Head of English 


